
DATE:  September 23, 2021

TOPIC: Renewal of Securitas Electronic Security, Inc.’s Mitel MiVoice Office250 System and Support Plans

PREPARED BY: Kim Nasshan

Recommended for:
☒ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:
SD74’s  contracts for the VOIP phone system are up for their annual renewal. The District had used MidCo 
Systems as a service provider for Mitel MiVoice service and support plans for the VoIP phone system’s 
hardware and software since 2015. This past December, Mitel was acquired by Securitas Electronic 
Security, Inc. as part of an acquisition of MidCo Systems’ parent company. 

Legal Counsel reviewed the proposal and Master Service Agreement provided by Securitas Electronic 
Security, Inc. and prepared a draft amendment to the agreement in order to remove the automatic renewal, 
set Illinois law and Cook County Circuit Court venue, and make other modifications to the terms and limits 
liability. Any requested revisions to the draft amendment by Securitas Electronic Security, Inc. will be 
approved by the District’s Legal Counsel before submitting to the Board of Education for approval.

Fiscal Impact:
$6,420.00 Standard Service plan 
$1,622.40 Software License & Update service 
===================================
$8,042.40 Total 
The District paid $7,732 to MidCo Systems in 2020-21

Recommendation:
It is the Administrative recommendation that the Finance Committee concurs to recommend to the Board of 
Education to accept this Agreement from Securitas Electronic Security, Inc. for its Mitel MiVoice Office250 
Service & License Plans in the amount of $8,042.40 from September 1, 2021 to August 31, 2022.
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